
The Art Department at Hendrix College 
is proud to announce the availability of an annual scholarship for

$1000
for junior and senior visual art majors

who are in good standing with the Ar t Depar tment and demonstrate 
high academic abil i ty,  strong personal character,  and leadership traits . 

Don and Camilla Marr Endowed Art Scholarship
Established in 2014 in memory of Don H. Marr, Louis and Charlotte Cabe Distinguished 

Professor of Art, and longtime chair of the Art Department, and his wife Camilla Raymond Marr.

Application Deadline: April 15, 2019 
For application information, please contact miller@hendrix.edu


